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Call for Auditions

Haven't had a chance to record or send in your Miscast Cabaret Schenectady
audition, or are you still on the fence about joining us? This Pride Month
celebration of the beauty and fun in doing something a little different is open to
you, with a final deadline for submissions on June 3rd, 2022.

This will be a one night, special event where performers are supported as
they step into roles that the strictures of age, shape, gender, orientation, or
ethnicity have not allowed them to play before, whether that be in song or
speech! We are pleased to share that all accepted performers who join us
for a number on June 25th will receive a gift of $50 in gratitude for the
time and effort that artistry takes.

This event is proudly hosted by and at First Reformed Church of Schenectady
in partnership with Room for All. Learn more about Miscast Cabaret
Schenectady by visiting and following @MiscastCabaretSchenectady on
Facebook. To submit your audition, please contact Lisa (she/her) at
miscastschenectady@agmail.com with a brief recording of your chosen
number/monologue, your name, pronouns, and a short explanation as to why
you chose your song/script.

miscastschenectady(@gmail.com




